City of Taylor, North Dakota
August 12, 2019 at 7:00 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran. 
Council Members present: Daryl Jurgens, Travis Christensen, Ray Fettig and Emory Vaagen. Visitors: Glen Gullickson
The minutes of the July 8, 2019 City Council meeting were approved as read. 
Oil Disposal Tank has been consistently abused and vandalized. It is now out of service. 
Lift station is needing new pumps and insulation in the pump house will be looked into.
Daryl Jurgens moved to assess the property owned by Kelly Mann, 210 Dagnault Ave, for delinquent city services for $515.50, seconded by Ray Fettig. MC
Water meter replacements are completed.
Letters will be sent out to six property owners for noxious weeds and lawn maintenance. 
Ray Fettig moved to approve the bid of $100 per heater from the Opera House, seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
July financial report was approved as read.
Ray Fettig moved to approve August bills, seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC
	
	
	

	8510
	Lisa Aune
	$900.00 

	8511
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	8512
	Richardton Merchant
	$120.48 

	8513
	SBM
	$135.05 

	8514
	Menards
	$63.84 

	8515
	Cenex
	$81.53 

	8516
	MDU
	$71.57 

	8517
	ND League of Cities
	$321.00 

	8525
	Iron hide
	$452.16 

	
	
	

	 
	 
	 

	8516
	MDU
	$95.68 

	8511
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	
	

	
	
	

	8516
	MDU
	$57.08 

	8518
	Jim's Repair
	$576.00 

	8519
	JMV Flooring
	$3,000.00 

	
	
	

	
	
	

	8516
	MDU
	$273.34 

	8520
	SW Water
	$2,526.09 

	8511
	Ross Myran
	$250.00 

	
	
	

	8511
	Ross Myran
	$250.00 

	8516
	MDU
	$97.78 

	8521
	Sackamn Electric
	$976.17 

	8522
	ND Chemistry Lab
	$280.13 

	8523
	Latoya Myran
	$25.99 

	
	
	

	 
	 
	 

	8524
	MGM Sanitation
	$3,400.00 

	
	
	

	8511
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 



The next meeting date will be changed from Monday September 9, 2019 to Monday September 16, 2019. Ray Fettig moved to adjourn at 8:11 pm seconded by Daryl Jurgens. MC
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